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SYNOPSIS 
 
(From AAIB Report) 
 
During a Check Flight for revalidation of a Permit to Fly the aircraft entered a left turn at about 150 ft agl, the angle 
of bank increased and the nose pitched down; the aircraft then impacted the ground. The manner in which the flight 
was conducted had caused concern to witnesses before the accident. Investigations revealed that the pilot had 
made claims of experience to the British Microlight Aircraft Association (BMAA) in order to obtain ongoing 
qualification as a Check Pilot, that were not substantiated by evidence in his log book. 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The one Safety Recommendation, made by the AAIB following their investigation, is reproduced below, together 
with the CAA’s response. 
 
Recommendation 2005-67 
 
It is recommended that the Civil Aviation Authority should conduct a thorough review of the manner in which Permit 
to Fly renewals are carried out by the British Microlight Aircraft Association, to ensure that persons involved in 
Check Flying are appropriately experienced and qualified, and receive relevant training and guidance. 
 
CAA Response 
 
The CAA accepts this recommendation. 
 
The CAA will conduct a thorough review of the manner in which Permit to Fly renewals are carried out by the 
British Microlight Aircraft Association, to ensure that persons involved in Check Flying are appropriately 
experienced and qualified, and receive relevant training and guidance.  The CAA will complete this review by 31 
December 2005. 
 

CAA Status - Open 
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This publication provides the initial CAA response to each Safety Recommendation made by the Air Accidents Investigation Branch, Department of Transport.
 It is published 

by the Safety Investigation and Data Department, Safety Regulation Group, Civil Aviation Authority, Aviation House, Gatwick Airport South, West Sussex, RH6 0YR.  
Tel: 01293 573220  Fax:  01293 573972  Telex:  878753.
The current status and the final responses to all Safety Recommendations are contained in an annual AAIB report entitled AIR ACCIDENTS INVESTIGATION 
BRANCH (AAIB) SAFETY RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESPONSES.

 
Status 'CLOSED' or 'OPEN' indicates completion or not of all actions judged appropriate by the CAA in response to the Recommendation.
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